
On May 16th, Somerville Child Care Center welcomed the singing trio, Rubber Biscuit, 

into their classroom. In their words, “Rubber Biscuit is a trio that performs for 

children, but is truly a band for all ages. You can’t help but notice how much fun 

they’re having when they play and how their exuberance takes hold of the audience 

as well. They play on miniature instruments with luscious three-part harmonies and a 

unique sound of their own.” 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 



The children were invited to city hall for story time with Mayor Ballantyne.  Children 

selected the following books: Oona in the Artic and The Drama Llama from our book 

area for Mayor Ballantyne to read.  

 

 



 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 



When arriving at city hall the children were welcomed by Counselor-at-Large, Kristen 

Strezo.  She gave the children a tour and allowed them to talk into the microphones. 

 

 



 

 



 


